
 

 

24th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Steel Pans Performance at the International Fair 
Saturday 30th June 

 
As part of our International Fair Andy Gorton, our steel pans teacher, is going to run some parent 

workshops in order to raise money for the PTA. To kickstart this event, we would like our wonderful 

children’s steel pan band to play, as this will generate the buzz and excitement that we need! The event 

takes place on Saturday 30th June and your child would need to be here by 11.30am ready to perform 

at 12:00pm. 

 

If you are coming anyway, or your child is available that day, please sign the slip below. It would be 

fantastic if we could get as many of them as we can to perform for a wider audience. Please note that 

you will need to be responsible for your child during the event, as this is not a school trip. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Midge Murray 
Music & Performance Lead 

 

Steel Pans Performance at the International Fair 
Saturday 30th June 

 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________ Class: _______________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the International Fair on Saturday 30th June and take part in 
the steel pans performance  [   ] 

 
 
Emergency Contact No: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed:_____________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _______________ 

 

 


